
Going Green in Londonderry 

Who wants to have an impact on Londonderry? 

Are you ready for a new adventure? Would you like to do something nice for your town?  

Have you ever thought about joining a Town committee? It’s fun to contribute to a cause you care 

about, and many boards meet just once a month. The Solid Waste and Environment Committee is 

looking for some new volunteers with different interests.  

1. If you’d like to help develop projects that manage or reduce our solid waste, or safeguard our local 

environment, our group meets monthly on the second Thursday night at 7pm. Feel free to check us 

out in the Sunnycrest meeting room at Town Hall, or send us an email. 

2. Maybe you can only commit to something for a few months of the year. If so, our Beautify 

Londonderry program could use your help from February till May, organizing volunteers who spruce 

up and plant our school, town and other public spaces. We have projects to plan, people to call and 

landscaping decisions to make. 

3. Lastly, are you a gardener? Beautify Londonderry offers opportunities to those who like to make 

things grow. We’ll provide the plants and organics, and you can landscape a public spot in your 

neighborhood or elsewhere on Town or School property. Or choose a street and form a group to 

pick up roadside litter. It all happens on weekends in late April and May. 

Check out the Solid Waste and Environment Committee web page—or the Beautify Londonderry 

program web page--on the Town website (www.londonderrynh.org) to learn more about us, and how to 

get in touch.  

 

Paul Margolin 

Londonderry’s Solid Waste and Environment Committee 
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